ROUGH DRAFT

13 August 1956

Captain Paul Jones
Interceptor Weapons School
Tyndall Air Force Base, Florida

Dear Paul:
// p Enclosed are some diagrams of the rig I left with you. Wish it could
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—be-a better arrangement. I/z(m afraid you will probably have scrapped it by
this time, if not maybe these will do some good. If you have had any luck with
it, I am curious to hear about it.- -Things are in a bit of a muddle here at the
moment, the Chief Engineer, Joe Hopper having just gone West with a coronary.
As soon as things take on some semblance of order again I will write to you.

I picked up enough information down there to come up with what I feel will be a
quite successful scoring unit. We are now in the prototype stages of what we
hope will be the answer for the E4’5,6's.

Many thanks for all your kindness, help and forebearance while I was at
Tyndall. I hope you are having a lot of luck with those /Vw . I will be
glad to hear from you and will keep in touch. Please tell Mr. Harvey in Major
Lebuff's shop that I hope to have ghis bracket and bell mouth for the launcher on

t he way shortly.



